
Page 1 of 4 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Summer Camp 2013 Newsletter 
 
 
 

Community Service- Ben Hill UMC Food 

Bank (October 11, 2014) 

 
Troop 2020 assisted in their community by passing 

out food to needy citizens from the Ben Hill United 

Methodist Church Food Bank. Scout, Matthew 

Register (First Class) committed 4 hours to 

organizing cans in the Ben Hill United Methodist 

Church Food Bank. After, Matthew Register 

distributed those cans to the needy people. We 

commend Matthew Register for his work with the 

needy citizens. 

 

Spooky-Ree Camping Trip (October 17-

19, 2014) 

 

Troop 2020 participated in the Spooky-Ree camping 

trip at Bert Adams Scout Reservation. The Spooky-

Ree camping trip is an event held for the Cub Scouts 

(Elementary-Aged Scouts) of the Atlanta Area 

Council. The Boy Scouts volunteer every year at 

this event to make the camping trip an enjoyable 

experience for the Cub Scouts. The Scouts that 

attend say that the camping outing is amusing every 

time.  

 

 
 

Ben Hill United Methodist Church Health 

Fair (October 25, 2014) 

 
The Troop hosted a Health Fair to inform the 

community on health topics at Ben Hill United 

Methodist Church. The topics include First Aid, 

Emergency Preparedness, and Drug Awareness. The 

Scouts relayed that the fair was a great experience 
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and community citizens relayed that they learned 

great knowledge at the Health Fair. 

 

       
       The Eagle Patrol presenting to a crowd 

 

     
             The Timberwolves Patrol is ready 

Troop Assisted Ryan Cooper with Eagle 

Project (October 26, 2014) 
 Troop 2020 assisted Life Scout, Ryan 

Cooper with his Eagle Scout Service Project, 

“Kicks That Bring Smiles”. Ryan collected over 

1,000 pairs of shoes to send to the less fortunate in 

Haiti. Troop 2020 Scouts assisted by facilitating 

shoe collection sites. From these sites, Ryan and the 

Scouts cleaned, polished and re-laced shoes for 

packaging to Haiti. Ryan Cooper conducted this 

meeting with his fellow Scouts to explain the 

procedures that they would need to follow in order 

to make the project successful. 

 

 
Ryan and Scoutmaster Roberts presenting to crowd 

 

 
   Presentation crowd included Scouts, parents & siblings 
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Troop Youth Leadership Elections 

(October 28, 2014) 
 

It is that time of the year again! Youth Leadership 

Elections! The Scouts that were elected to positions 

include: 

 Senior Patrol Leader-         David Jackson 

 Assistant SPL-         Maximus Freightman 

 Den Chief-                        Sidney Roberts                        

 Scribe-                           Jonathan Johnson   

 Chaplain Aide-           Joshua Kelly 

 Bugler-    Matthew Register 

 Quartermaster-         Gaven Roberts   

 Eagle Patrol Leader-          Jeffrey Riddle 

 Falcon Patrol Leader-          William Mack 

 Timberwolves Patrol Leader- Ryan Cooper 

 Scorpion Patrol Leader-     Adefola Olateru 

 

Troop Assisted Joshua Dent in Eagle 

Project (November 15 & 22, 2014) 

 
Troop 2020 assisted Life Scout, Joshua Dent, in his 

Eagle Scout Service Project, “The Hapeville 

Gardens”. With the assistance of the Scouts, fellow 

students, Scout Leaders and other adults, Joshua was 

able to construct a community garden for his school, 

The Hapeville Career Academy (Fulton County). 

The completion of the bulk of the project took a 

mere two days because of the mass amount of 

community support.  Joshua is one of the Troop 

2020’s Founder Scout members. The Troop is proud of 

his accomplishments. 

 

 
   Completion of Phase 2 of project on 11/22/2014 

 

 
                            Side view of garden 
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Timberwolves-Final Court of Honor of 

2014 (December 6, 2014) 
 

The Scouts held the final Court of Honor of 2014 at 

the Riverside Epicenter in Austell, Georgia. The 

Epicenter is a multi-use entertainment facility that 

offered multiple activities to entertain the Scouts. 

The Scouts received rank advancements, merit 

badges and miscellaneous recognitions. Again, the 

food selection was spectacular. This was a great way 

to end the 2014 Boy Scout year. 

 

 
  Scouts are enjoying ceremony @ the Epicenter 

 

 

 
  Final sheet cake for 2014 for Troop 2020 Scouts 

Eagle Scout Board of Reviews held at Ben 

Hill UMC (December 29, 2014) 

 
Life Scouts Joshua Dent & Ryan Cooper 

completed their Eagle rank requirements and made 

application for Eagle to the AAC just in time to 

close out the 2014 calendar year. The Southwest 

Atlanta District Committee held their Eagle Board 

of Reviews on December 29
th

. They both completed 

the Eagle rank process with praise from the 

committee members. The Eagle has landed here at 

Troop 2020! Congratulations to Josh & Ryan!! Stay 

tuned for details for the upcoming Eagle Ceremony. 

 

             
 

 

 
  Congratulations Joshua Dent & Ryan Cooper 

                   Troop 2020 - Eagle Scouts! 


